
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TECHNOLOGY, INFORMATION, AND  

COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino 

Technology Information, and Communications Commission scheduled for 

Wednesday, December 04, 2019 beginning at 7:00 p.m., City Hall Conference 

Room A, 10300 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, CA 95014 was cancelled due to 

postponed business. A Special Meeting will be scheduled on Wednesday, 

December 4, beginning at 7:05 p.m., City Hall Conference Room A, 10300 Torre 

Avenue, Cupertino, CA 95014.  

  

  

 Dated this 2nd of December, 2019 

 

 

       /s/ Marilyn Monreal 

        Marilyn Monreal 

       Administrative Assistant 

 
 
 


